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 Mr and Mrs 

Jenkins

OBJEMPER2015/3463/A 15/07/2015  19:51:34 I live opposite the establishment and recently this garish sign has been put up. It replaces a perfectly 

acceptable sign and frankly the new one is not in keeping with the area. The sign looks four times 

larger than the previous one, it is bright orange and looks tacky. The area is a protected one, trying to 

keep some of the architectural integrity and this kind of thing is damaging to the atmosphere of the 

street.
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